Montessori Academy Anobel Learning Community

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER ROOM 4

Dear Families

I have to say, the first month of school has very different for all of us. I can also say the children have been great! They have a good understanding about the mask wearing and distance between friends. They are enjoying being able to interact together, there is a lot great learning taking place. Coming into the building has proven to be a success with them, they enter the classroom, change their shoes and wash their hands and get started. I think they feel "big" and independent. Thank you for entrusting them to me.

Our Halloween parade is going to look a bit different this year. You are welcome to watch from the parking lot while the children parade in front of you. As for the costumes please make sure there are no weapons or face masks (I know crazy, right)!

Not sure yet on Parent Reacher conferences, I will let you know how we going to do them as soon as I know. Really trying for face to face, but need corporate to let us, or maybe some on zoom and some in person. It's all up in the air at this point.

Join me on zoom October 1st at 5:30pm for Back to School night, yep I'm going to give you the ins and outs of our classroom via ZOOM! I can answer any questions you might have, and I'm confident you'll leave feeling good about your child being in school. Thank You

IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS

Please send me a picture of your child with their pet, or a pet they enjoy spending time with for our newspaper!

Just a reminder to send the folder bags back to school each day, however they will not go home with them if they have no papers to go in them.

Happy Birthday to Brynn and Sophia

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

October 28,29,30 Wax Museum

October 22nd & 23rd. Parent teacher conferences

October 30st. Costume parade, beginning at 9:15 am